
 

 

Attendance:  Henry Preston, Chairman; Darold Krenz, Vice Chair; Joel Phillips, Supervisor; Judy Krenz, 
Clerk/Treasurer; Ray Guthrie, Timber Riders ATV Club of Blackduck. 
 
Sugar Bush Township 
December 12, 2017 
 
The meeting was called to order at 7pm by Chairman, Henry Preston. 
Pledge to the flag was given. 
 
Motion by Henry, 2nd by Joel to accept the Clerk’s report as read. 
 
Ray Guthrie presented a proposal from the Blackduck Timber Riders ATV Club allowing riders to use 
Sugar Bush Township roads.  Motion by Darold, 2nd by Henry to allow the Timber Riders ATV Club 
permission to use township roads. 
 
 
CEMETERY:  
 Henry reported that the tree in the middle of the cemetery seems to be dying.  It was decided to 
 wait and see what happens in the spring. 
 
ROADS: 
 Joel reported on the turnaround on Maple Beach Rd.  Joel Johnson scraped some ice off of 
 Maple Beach Rd. 
 Darold reported on the brushing on Burndt Bridge Rd.  Motion by Henry, 2nd by Joel to allow 
 Darold to contact the Forestry about removing trees on each side of Burndt Bridge Rd. to make 
 it easier to keep it brushed in the future. 
 
ZONING: 
 Motion by Henry, 2nd by Joel to approve the Division of Property for Charles & Lucille Ponath and 
 Ray & Jean Marsh at Lot 4, Sec. 25, T147, R31. 
 
CLERK: 
 Solid Waste report was gone over.  
 Reported on the Conference in Rochester.  She had attended the CTAS meetings. 
 Motion by Henry, 2nd by Joel to have the clerk take her computer in to have it fixed. 
 She was also advised to start looking for a new computer. 
 
SUPERVISOR CONCERNS: 
 Darold reported on ground up shingles to put on roads.  From Rochester Conference. 
 
 
 
Motion by Darold, 2nd by Henry to accept the Treasurers’ report as presented. 
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Mail was gone through-no action needed. 
 
Motion by Henry, 2nd by Joel to adjourn the meeting.   
The meeting adjourned at 8:53pm.    
 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
 
 
____________________________________   ________________________________ 
Judy Krenz, Clerk/Treasurer     Henry Preston, Chairman 
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